The BUC's Club of Trace Crossings Elementary will partner with the
Hoover Fire Department to lend a hand to the families affected by the
recent hurricane

We will be collecting items from September 5- September 15. Please
consider donating the following new items. Students may place their
items in the bins located in the front lobby of the school.

Bottled Water
Canned goods
Canned pet food
Baby Food
Diapers
Cleaning supplies
Toiletry items



